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PLEASE REPLY TO:

Carl W. Dabelsteiln

8209 West 78th Street

Overland Park, Kansas
66204

Rollye Bornstein

Program Director

Radlo Station K Z L A

Los Angeles, California 90068

I had the extreme pleasure of receiving the signal of your radio station

on 1540 kilohertz back on the morning of December 31, 1979 at 1:0C a.m.
Central Standard Time. I mailed a report of my reception to your chief
engineer shortly thereafter, but have never received a reply. Recently,
fellow NRC member Rick Carr reported in our club bulletin that he received
a verification letter from you. Accordingly, I decided to send this follow-
up letter to you. The following is a summary of my reception.

1:00 Station Identification-"You'‘re tuned to K Z L A Los Angeles"

1:00 Program Opening Announcement-"Ladies and Gentlemen, brothers and 52&'
slsters, welcome to another edition of FREPARE , produced by the
Radio Production Workshop of Black Awareness in Television. This
‘ is called a workshop because we work in producing communications
T and the people who produce this program live right in the community."

Station K X E L in Waterloo, Iowa had just signed off at 1 a.m. and left
your signal completely in the clear. My receiver is a Hammarlund HQ-180AC
and my antenna is a 2' directional altazmuth loop. g
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If you find thils report to be correct and to your satisfaction, I would

appreciate very much receiving a brief letter or card stating that my
reception of your signal is verified. I have 2,053 verifications, including

When did you change your call letters from K P O L?

i P “a. Yours would be a most welcome addition toc my collection.
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Very truly yours,
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BOULEVARD

LOS ANGELES CA
90028
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BILL MASSEY
Chief Engineer

CAPITAL CITIES COMMUNICATIONS. INC



